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September 23
rd

, 2022 

Dear Dr. Rahim Karim,   

 

 I would like to this opportunity to congratulate you, on being installed as the new president 

and CEO of the Canadian College of Naturopathic Medicine. Your impressive background and re-

sume serve to compliment your new roles and responsibilities well.  

 

CCNM is Canada’s premier institute and most prestigious naturopathic medicine education pro-

vider. I am pleased to have this institution in my riding of Don Valley North.  

 

I would also like to congratulate the Board of Governance, the faculty and students, on this mo-

mentous occasion. Dr. Karim will serve to uphold the outstanding reputation on which this 

school's foundation is built. 

 

I look forward to working closely with you and the CCNM team in the future. I wish you many 

years of great success! 

 

  

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

 

Han Dong 

Member of Parliament  

Don Valley North  


